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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:     

BISD and GPISD have signed an Interlocal Agreement to employ Mr. Jeff 
Atkinson to serve as Food Service Director for the 2011-2012 school year.  He is 
employed on a ½ time bases by both Districts to provide leadership in the Food 

Service Department. Presently, this agreement ends on June 30, 2012 and we 
would like to recommend that we move the ending date to August 31, 2012.  This 
would allow both Districts the opportunity to approve their 2012-2013 budgets.  

Since both Districts are represented by Walsh Anderson Law Firm, they need 
board approval of Consent to Multiple Representation by both Districts.  This 
action would allow Walsh Anderson Law Firm to provide legal representation to 

both Districts.  
 
 

RECOMMENDATION:   Approval 
 
 

 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED: (Sample Motion) 

 
I move to approve the Consent to Multiple Representation which will enable the 
Walsh Anderson Law firm to represent both Gregory-Portland ISD and Beeville 

ISD in the renegotiation of the existing Interlocal Agreement for Food Services 
Director. 


